
315 South Calhoun Street, Suite 600 | Tallahassee, FL 32301 | T 850.224.7000 | F 850.224.8832 
Holland & Knight LLP | www.hklaw.com 

D. Bruce May, Jr. 
(850) 425-5607 
bruce.may@hklaw.com 

Anchorage | Atlanta | Austin | Boston | Charlotte | Chicago | Dallas | Denver | Fort Lauderdale | Houston | Jacksonville | Lakeland 
Los Angeles | Miami | New York | Orlando | Philadelphia | Portland | San Francisco | Stamford | Tallahassee | Tampa | Tysons 
Washington, D.C. | West Palm Beach 

August 13, 2019 

Via E-Mail 

Andrew Maurey, Director 
Division of Accounting and Finance 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: In re: Application for increase in water rates in Gulf County by Lighthouse Utilities 
Company, Inc. - Docket No. 20190118-WU 

Dear Mr. Maurey: 

This is to advise that Lighthouse Utilities Company, Inc. (the “Utility”) has elected to 
withdraw its request for interim rates, and respectfully renews its request for final rate relief 
using the proposed agency action procedure in § 367.081(10), Fla. Stat.   

Thank you for your consideration.  

Sincerely, 

HOLLAND & KNIGHT LLP 

D. Bruce May, Jr. 

DBM:kjg 

cc:    Jennifer Crawford 
Kristen Simmons 
Patty Christensen 
Office of Commission Clerk
William J. Rish, Jr. 




